
PARLIAMENT OF INDIA 
(JOINT RECRUITMENT CELL) 

 

 Preliminary examination for recruitment to the post of Junior Library 

Assistant in Lok Sabha Secretariat, the vacancies for which were notified vide 

Advt. No. 1/2013 is scheduled to be held on 29.12.2013 (Sunday). 

2. Call letters to candidates who have been found eligible to appear in the 

Preliminary examination are being issued.  Those who do not receive call letters 

by 23rd  December, 2013 may contact JRC on phone no. 011-23034521 

regarding status of their candidature for the said post and issue of duplicate call 

letter. 

3. No inquiry, in this regard, will be entertained before 23rd  December, 2013. 

 

BY ORDER 
10.12.2013 


